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Pete Petree

From: Karen Baldwin <kbaldwin@cubecarolinas.com>
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2017 10:13 AM
To: pete@savehighrocklake.org
Cc: Karen Baldwin; Jody Smet
Subject: Yadkin Project License Compliance

Pete, 
 
Cube is committed to Yadkin Project license compliance and we are already working very hard to meet the many 
compliance deadlines we have ahead of us this year.  We appreciate your offer of assistance.  While the plans that are due 
in September 2017 (Recreation, RTE Species Management, and Historic Properties Management) are our priority, we are 
concurrently beginning work on the updated SMP. To answers your questions specifically, we have not yet established an 
exact schedule, but we anticipate having drafts of the plans due to FERC in September out in early summer for the 
required agency review. 
 
Thanks and have a nice weekend! 
 
Karen 
 
Karen C. Baldwin 
Property Compliance Supervisor 
Cube Hydro Carolinas 
P O Box 575 
Badin, NC 28009 
704-422-5525 office 
704-796-5256 cell 
kbaldwin@cubecarolinas.com 
 


